
 

 

March 25, 2025 
 
Danny Bickell 
Deputy Clerk 
Supreme Court of the United States 
One First Street NE 
Washington, DC 20543 
 
 Re:  State Farm Mutual Automobile Ins. Co et al. v. Faysal A. Jama, et al. 

No. 24-933  
 
Dear Mr. Bickell: 
 
 I am counsel of record for respondents in the above-referenced case. On 
February 25, 2025, a certiorari petition was filed in this case. Unless extended by 
the Court, the response is due on March 31, 2025. For the reasons that follow, and 
pursuant to Rule 30.4, I respectfully request an extension of 14 days, to and 
including April 14, 2025. 
 
 While co-counsel and I have been diligently working on an opposition brief, 
our efforts have been affected by the press of business and the unavailability of 
counsel due to pre-planned absences. Respondents have not previously sought an 
extension in this matter. 
 
 For these reasons, I ask that a 14-day extension be granted. Thank you for 
your attention to this matter. 
 
Very Truly Yours, 

 
Daniel R. Whitmore 
Attorney at Law 
 
cc. Theodore J. Boutrous – Gibson Dunn & Crutcher, LLP 




